
 

 

 

 

 

Greenwood Subdivision, Sudbury 

 

 

 

Report Summary 

 

This report provides information regarding a request to extend the draft approval for the Greenwood 
Subdivision, Sudbury. 

 
Relationship to the Strategic Plan, Health Impact Assessment and Community 
Energy & Emissions Plan (CEEP) 
 
The application to extend the draft plan of subdivision approval for the Greenwood Subdivision is an 
operational matter under the Planning Act to which the City is responding. 

Financial Implications 
 
There are no financial implications associated with this memorandum 
 

Background 
 
The memorandum is intended to provide a progress update and additional recommendation to the City’s 
Planning Committee with respect to the above noted request to extend a draft approved plan of subdivision 
(ie. Greenwood Subdivision).  
 
The application was then most recently deferred at the request of the owner prior to the meeting of Planning 
Committee on January 11, 2021. The owner at that time cited the need for additional time to consider a 
possible alternative solution presented to them by Infrastructure Capital Planning Services. 
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